
Carla Kim, PhD appointed Regenerative Medicine Chair at Harvard 
Medical School 

 
The Stem Cell Program is delighted to announce Carla F. Kim, PhD 
has been appointed the Boston Children’s Hospital Professor of 
Pediatrics in the Field of Regenerative Medicine at Harvard 
Medical School. Dr. Kim is a Principal Investigator in the Stem Cell 
Program and Department of Hematology/Oncology at Boston 
Children’s Hospital.  Dr. Kim is an internationally renowned leader 
in the field of lung stem cell biology. Her laboratory has pioneered 
the use of stem cell biology approaches for the study of adult lung 
progenitor cells and lung cancer.  
 
Dr. Kim received her bachelor’s degree from Ohio Northern 
University and has a Ph.D. in Genetics from the University of 
Wisconsin-Madison. She completed her postdoctoral research in 

Tyler Jack’s laboratory at the MIT Center for Cancer Research.  She joined the Stem Cell 
Program at Boston Children’s Hospital and established her laboratory in September 2006.  She 
is co-chair of the cancer program at the Harvard Stem Cell Institute. Dr. Kim serves as a Co-
Director of a Regenerative Medicine Consortium sponsored by the Dutch Lung Foundation. She 
co-chairs the BCH Research Excellence and Responsibility Committee. In 2021, she began a new 
role as the BCH Director of Basic Research Career Development.  
 
Dr. Kim’s Chair appointment reflects her excellent scientific accomplishments over the past 17 
years in the Stem Cell Program and her commitment to the Boston Children’s Hospital research 
community.   
 
Please join us in congratulating Carla! 
 
 


